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Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

Tuesday 1st October 

Year 6 Dolymoch Parent 
Meeting 5pm (virtual) 

Monday 7th October 

Year 3 Black Country Living 
Museum Trip 

Monday 7th October 

PTA AGM 1.30pm 

Tuesday 8th October 

Prospective Parent Meeting 
9:30am and 1:30pm  

Tuesday 15th October 

Reception and Year 1 Early 
Reading Parent Workshop 
5pm 

Thursday 17th October  

Year 2 WOW Day 

Monday 21st October 

Parents Evening 4 - 6:30pm 

Wednesday 23rd October  

Parents Evening 4 - 6.30pm 

Dates for your diary 

 

C7 Ravneet 

C8 Jian 

C9 Annabelle 

C10 Elijah 

C11 Umar & Aston 

C12 Lilly  

C13 Evie-Blossom 

C14 Graeyson 

C15 Myra 

C16 Archie 

C17 Humayra 

C18 Usman & Billy 

C19 Lacey-Mae  

C20 Yudhighthir 

C21 Naavya & Nidhi 

C22 Harry & Maryam 

C23 Emily 

SOAR Superstars 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have had a busy week in school with some fantastic WOW events taking place! 
Year 5 looked amazing in their Egyptian outfits and had a fun-filled day learning all 
about Ancient Egypt. It was also lovely to see the array of superheroes and real life 
heroes the Year 1s transformed into for their Superhumans topic. All the teachers 
looked the part too!  
 
We have been very impressed with children’s learning as we’ve visited classrooms 
this week. There is an important focus on developing and elevating oracy skills, both 
learning to talk and learning through talk, as part of our Voice 21 programme. 
Children are learning to listen more effectively and are showing great enthusiasm 
for using different talk tactics.  
 
We are eagerly awaiting the results of the year group Junior Leadership Team 
representatives, which should be declared next week. We also now have our house 
captains from Year 6 in place - huge congratulations to them! 
 
And just a few reminders… 
Manor Park is a nut-free school so please refrain from sending lunches into school 
that contain nuts as we need to protect children and adults in our school community 
who are allergic to them.  
In school, we teach children about eating a healthy, balanced diet and promote this 
as much as we can.  We provide fruit and vegetables for Early Years and Key Stage 
1 for playtime snacks and in KS2 we encourage bringing in fruit or a healthy snack 
bar (no nuts). We provide water and milk at lunchtimes and kindly request that 
children bring in water bottles, for their classrooms, filled with water only and no 
fruit juices. We would really appreciate your support with this.  
 
Finally, we wanted to let you know that we will be creating a new tarmacked waiting 
area for parents at the back of C14 and C15 in the weeks ahead, to ease congestion.  
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown  

For any of our parents with children who access our after - school activities, can we ask that 
you inform the school office if your child has been in school but is not going to attend after 
school. This will ensure that we are not trying to locate your child unnecessarily when taking 

the after school registers. 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

Class 8 had a wonderful time dressing up for 
Superhero Day! We had doctors, firemen, a 
large range of superheroes, princesses,          
policemen and much more! We did a Superhero 
obstacle course, a treasure hunt and a range of 
different crafts and ended the day with a Year 
1 superhero party! 

On Monday, Year 6 went on a trip to Beaumanor 
Hall to take part in a WW2 immersive experience. 
They dressed up as evacuees and learnt about air 
raids, rationing, schooling and code breaking. We 
had a great day and learnt lots. 
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